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A REPLY TO THIS LETTER SHOULD BE ADDRESSED TO THE
COMMISSIONER GENERAL OF PRISONS AND THE FOLLOWING

REFERENCE NumBer P /K /553

25 April 2022

Director General,
The Eastern and Southern African Management Institute (ESAMI)

RE: REFERENCE FOR MR. KUSASIRA ONAN, sSSP

The purpose of this letter is to recommend Mr. Onan Kusasira’s application to undertake a
Masters in Project Planning and Management at Eastern and Southern African Management

Institute (ESAMI), Kampala Campus, Uganda. He has been a staff of Uganda Prisons
Service in 2010.

Mr. Kusasira Onan holds a Bachelor of Arts (Economics) Degree from Makerere University
Kampala. He also holds a Post Graduate Diploma in Monitoring and Evaluation from Uganda
Management Institute.

He is currently a Senior Superintendent of Prisons, working with Uganda prisons Service.

Pursuing a Masters program in Project Planning and Management will be a milestone for
him to advance his career and build his competencies in project planning, management and
analysis. This is very important to building a critical mass of professionals in project
planning and management, currently required in the country and region.

Mr. Kusasira Onan Joined Uganda Prisons Service in 2010 as a Cadet Assistant
Superintendent of Prisons. During this time, he has exhibited maturity, integrity and
dedication to work, rising through the ranks to Senior Superintendent of Prisons. He is a
knowledgeable, motivated and hardworking young man with a good insightful

understanding. He has good interpersonal skills that make him a pleasant person to work
with.

During the period of study, the Uganda Prisons Service will support Mr. Kusasira Onan with
all the necessary support to enable him complete the Masters Program in Project Planning
and Management. Upon completion of the course, Mr. Kusasira Onan will remain a part of
the strong team that will improve service delivery in Uganda Prisons Service.



I hereby strongly recommend Mr. Onan Kusasira, SSP for a Masters programme in a Project
Planning and Management without any hesitation.

L,

AHIMBISIIBWE ASIIMWE DAVID
ASSISTANT COMMISSIONER GENERAL OF PRISONS
DIRECTOR HUMAN RESOURCE




